v Trustee Patrick Nunziata

Ward 3 Etobicoke-Lakeshore

Virtual Ward Forum
Monday, May 27, 2024, from 6:30 pm - 8:30 pm

Ward 3, Etobicoke-Lakeshore School Councils, Parents/Caregivers, Community
Members, and school community members, please join me at my next Virtual Ward
Forum to elect Ward 3 PIAC and FSLCAC Representatives and discuss TDSB 2024-25
Budget.

Agenda

e Ward 3 Parent Involvement Advisory Committee (PIAC) Representative - 2
Position
Read more about PIAC Roles and Responsibilities

e Ward 3 French as a Second Language Community Advisory Committee
(FSLCAC) Representative - 2 Positions
Learn more about FSLCAC

e Hear more about the 2024-25 budget, ask questions, and share feedback.

Click here to Read More, Register to Vote, or Nominate a Candidate

The meeting link will be emailed to participants ahead of the meeting date.

The deadline to declare your candidacy and/or register to vote is Wednesday, May 23, 2024,
at 12 noon.

We hope to see you there!
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https://www.torontopiac.com/about/what-we-do
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Community/How-to-Get-Involved/Advisory-Committees/Community-Advisory-Committees/French-as-a-Second-Language-Community-Advisory-Committee
https://forms.gle/HSQJjFE1DpLF6Sp98
https://forms.gle/HSQJjFE1DpLF6Sp98

